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Roughly 40 Collegiate Association for the Research of Principles (CARP) members arrived in Japan on 
Monday, July 29 for the nine-day 2019 CARP Hyojeong Japan Trip. Participants stayed at the Isshin 
Education Center in Urayasu, Japan, where they had orientation and learned about the history of the 
Hyojeong Trip. 
 
The next day, Rev. Soichiro Nakamura gave a one-day seminar on the Divine Principle, covering content 
from the Principle of Creation, the Human Fall, and the Providence of Restoration in depth. In the 
evening, participants experienced a War Room, where two CARP members offered a heart-felt 
representative prayer, followed by individual unison prayer. 
 

 
 
Reflections: 

 
"My internal goal was to unite with True Father's heart and understand the Divine Principle on a deeper 



 

 

level knowing how much True Father has invested his whole heart. I was so moved during Rev. 
Nakamura's lecture on the Providence of Restoration and the Mission of the Messiah. I am inspired to use 
my understandings of the Divine Principle in my daily life."  ̶ Y. Horii 
 
"I felt repentful towards True Father and True Mother because of my personal investment and heart of 
attendance towards them. During the lectures, I felt a deep appreciation towards True Mother and I really 
want to support her."  ̶ K. Hiraki 
 

 
 
"I witnessed to my high school friend, Elias Monsivaiz, who came along on the Hyojeong Trip this year. 
I've been wanting to share about this experience and what I've learned through CARP with Elias. In 2017, 
I made a determination to one day bring a friend to Turning Point, one of CARP's workshops. I was 
overjoyed to find out Elias wanted to attend the Hyojeong Trip, and also with my personal investment 
toward becoming someone who is able to teach the Divine Principle to my friends and my peers."  ̶ R. 
Yamamoto 
 

 
 


